
 

Key Decision Details 
 

 Decision Name A14 Huntingdon To Cambridge - 
Proposed 60mph speed limit  

 Date of Decision 19 May 2005  

 Decision maker Cabinet  

 Describe the Decision 
taken

The Cabinet supported a proposal by 
the Highways Agency to introduce a 
60mph speed limit on the A14  
between Huntingdon and Cambridge  
for a trial period.  However, the 
Cabinet indicated their preference in 
the long term for variable speed limits 
together with SPECs cameras on this 
section of the A14 which should be 
strategically placed in the vicinity of 
the junctions.   

 

 What were the reasons 
for taking the Decision?

To help ease continued problems on 
the A14  and minimise accidents and 
congestion prior to the proposed 
upgrade. 

 

 

What alternative 
options were 

considered and 
rejected?

None.  

 Conflict of interest and 
dispensation None received.  

 Is the decision a Key 
Decision? Yes  

 
Was the decision 

included in the Forward 
Plan

No  

 
Was the decision 

subject to the urgency 
proceedings?

Yes  

 

List the background 
papers to any report 

considered by the 
Decision Taker

Letter from Carillion - URS on behalf 
of the Highways Agency dated 10th 
May 2005 

 

 Person Making this 
report Director of Operational Services  

 

Date upon which the 
Decision will come into 

force, subject to no 
call-in

27 May 2005  

 Accompanying 
Documents

A14 60mph  



 

  
 

 


